
 ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVICES 
 ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
 Alameda, CA 94502-6577

June 14, 2012        (510) 567-6700 
 FAX (510) 337-9335

 
Mr. Steven Hill 
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
1515 Clay Street, Suite 1400 
Oakland, CA  94612 
(sent via electronic mail to: SHill@waterboards.ca.gov) 
 
Subject: Notice of Enforcement Referral; Fuel Leak Case No. Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000502 

and GeoTracker Global ID T0600102249; Chevron #9-2142 (Independent), 4150 
Redwood Rd, Oakland, CA  94619 

 
Dear Mr. Hill: 

This is a notice of enforcement referral for the subject site.  Site Responsible Parties have not completed 
work as requested by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) and are recalcitrant in 
implementing site investigation.  As a consequence, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is 
referring this site to the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board for enforcement 
actions.  At present the subject site is making limited progress, and multiple deliverables are late. 

Please be aware that not all historic documents for the subject fuel leak case may be available on 
GeoTracker.  The complete historic case file for this site is located on the Alameda County Environmental 
Health website at: http://ehgis.acgov.org/dehpublic/dehpublic.jsp. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 567-6876 or send me an electronic mail 
message at mark.detterman@acgov.org. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark E. Detterman, PG, CEG 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
 

cc:  Mr. Doug Durein, Ken Betts, Inc, 770 Wesley Way, Oakland, CA  94610-2312 
 
 Kenneth & Carla Betts, Kenneth R & Carla L Betts Trust, 175 Indian Rd,  Piedmont, CA  94619 
 

Donna Drogos, ACEH, (sent via electronic mail to donna.drogos@acgov.org) 
Mark Detterman, ACEH, (sent via electronic mail to mark.detterman@acgov.org) 
Geotracker, Electronic File 
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